
 

 

 

 

June 2024  

Upcoming Works 

Dear resident, 

We are writing you to give an update on upcoming works at Holloway Park. In June we have started 

works on the concrete frames to C1 after reducing the piles. These works are part of the 60-month 

period we announced in the last letter to carry out our main works for phase 1. All works will be 

undertaken in line with our strict Islington Planning guidelines and construction code. 

Works will be from 8 am to 6 pm. Monday to Friday, as per our Islington planning construction hours. 

Please find overleaf an indicative picture of phase 1. 

 

Kind regards, 

The Holloway Park Team 

 

 

Contact details 

For any queries that you’d like to discuss, please contact us at: 

Holloway Park 

Parkhurst Road, N7 0NU 

 0333 660104 

  info@hollowaypark.co.uk 

 www.hollowayparkcommunity.co.uk 
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